Dear Colleague,

On June 1-2, 2021, the Institute of History of the National Academy of Sciences of
the Republic of Armenia is organizing a conference dedicated to the 170th birth
anniversary of Arpiar Arpiaryan and the 125th anniversary of the establishment of the
Reorganized Hunchakian Party.

To participate in the conference, it is necessary to send the application form (see
attached) and the theses (within 1 page) to the e-mail address (gitajoghov2021@gmail.com)
by April 30, 2021. The authors of the approved reports will be notified within 10 days.

15 minutes are foreseen for each report. The working languages of the conference are
Armenian, English and Russian. The materials presented at the scientific session will be
published in a collection of articles entitled “The 170th birth anniversary of Arpiar

Arpiaryan and the 125th anniversary of the Reorganized Hunchakian Party”.

Sincerely,

ORGANIZING COMMITTEE



APPLICATION FOR PARTICIPATION IN THE CONFERENCE*

Conference dedicated to “The 170th anniversary of Arpiar Arpiaryan and the 125th

anniversary of the Reorganized Hunchakian Party”
June 1-2, 2021

Last name, first name, middle name

Country, city

Workplace (full name of the organization)

Work address

Position

Academic degree, title

Mobile phone

E-mail

Title of the report

Language of the report

Participation (online or present)

Institute of History of NAS RA,
RA 0019, c. Yerevan, Marshal Baghramyan Ave., 24/4
E-mail: gitajoghov2021@gmail.com




